
April 8. 2024 

 

The Program Council met on Monday, April 8 at 3PM via Zoom.   

 

 Old Business 

 

Still working on creating instructions for the service leaders.   

 

The new Social Activities chair is enthusiastic about plans and already has ideas for July 4 on the 

lawn. 

 

 Chairs can prepare Annual Reports for the Annual Meeting report. This is not a requirement, but 

nice for the congregation to have so they can see what we have all been up to.   

 

New Business 

 

 Directory is being streamlined/cleaned up  with the help of Membership and others. Actual 

members are not being deleted, but those who do not read UUMH emails nor have any other 

contact are being asked if they wish to be deleted. 

 

Committee Reports: *Membership reported one new member who recently signed the book.  She 

will be recognized at a service before Tracy leaves. 

*Two Boy Scouts will be honored at a May 11 Eagle Scout ceremony. Some church members 

with Scout connections will be invited to attend, and the church will present a gift to each boy. 

*Social Justice – clarification about name for money collected each month for a particular 

group/charity. It is Community Outreach not Share the Plate. 

 

There was a short break in order for everyone to observe the eclipse which was total at about 

3:30. 

  

Farewell Party for Tracy. This will be a brunch on June 23 in place of a Sunday service. We will   

make sure this is well “advertised.” Location (dependent much on weather) and food were 

discussed with at least some gluten free items.   

 

Next meeting will be May 13 at 3PM either in the Fleck Room or the Sanctuary depending on 

the status of the Thrift Shop preparation. 


